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Dear Birgit 
 
LETTER OF APPRECIATION 
 
THANK YOU most sincerely for your generous investment of knowledge, 
time, effort, expertise and experience. 
 
We, at Goodwood College regard ourselves very privileged to have had 
you and the rest of your esteemed company as our guests and even more 
so as mentors to our learners.  
 
Our learners have found your contributions informative, enriching and 
extremely motivating . 
Each speaker was a testimony of the rewards reaped through hard work 
and commitment.  
You can be assured that they have left an indelible mark on all the learners 
present. 
 
I think the timing of this session was also perfect.  Matric educators are 
already noticing the difference in attitude of this group in comparison to 
the group of last year.  We trust that it will continue throughout this year 
and beyond. 
 
We commend you for using your contacts and influence to the benefit and 
advantage of our learners and College. 
 
Please convey our sincerest appreciation also to all the presenters who 
availed themselves so readily and unselfishly for this session. 
 
I fully share your wish of crossing paths again in future. 
 
We wish you and all our distinguished guests every success and 
prosperity possible for all future endeavors.  
 
With much appreciation, 
 
Virginia Africa 
2013 Jan 24  
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